Welcome to our monthly newsletter!

We would like to welcome all our new families who have joined and will be

joining Tots and Scholars this month. We hope you will find our nursery

welcoming.

A reminder to all parents that pick up and drop off will
be done from the car park!

Parents Consultation September 2020

We will be holding parents consultation
sessions for the whole month of September
during working hours. Please book a suitable
time at the door with room leaders or
management,

The meetings will be held outside, and we
will only be able to accommodate one family
at the time.

Please note the meetings will last
approximately 30 minutes where we will
review your child’s progress, achievements
and next steps,

PRIVATE SCHOOLS TALK BY DEMI October 2020

Demi will be giving a talk to parents who are
interested in applying for private schools on
Wednesday the 6th of October at 10.30am. We will
hold this meeting in open air to allow us maintain
social distance guidelines.

This session will be held as an interactive session to
allow us answer any questions you may have about
the application process as well as give relevant
information and advice.
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COVID 19 UPDATES

If anyone inh your household develops a
fever, a hew contihuous cough, the loss
Of, Or Chanhge ih their hormal sense of taste
or Smell (anosmia), they are advised to
follow the CQOVI1D19 guidance. This states
that for households with possible
CoronaVvirus infection an ill personh should
remain in isolation for 10 days and the rest
Of the household ih isolation for 1¢days.)

Outdoor Learning Adventures

Lots of you have asked us
about restarting our Forest
Adventures. If we decide to
restart, we will need your
consent for outings.

Please note that forest
adventures take place with
Butterfly children on the last
Wednesday of every month.

Uniform
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The uniform order has arrived therefore if you are
waiting for an order please let us know.

The uniform cost will be added to your monthly

invoice as follows:
We believe that the best advertising T-shirt: £7.50
comes from our customers. Jumper; £14.50
Therefore we would like to show our Sling bag: £8.00
appreciation and offer you a Book bag:10.50

on your bill all the time when someone
new is recommended by you
28™ September our setting will be closed for staff inset day.
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,( The last day of the term will be Wednesday the 23" of

December when we will be open until 3.30pm. We will reopen

for 2021 on Monday the 4™ of January.




